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Typescript copy of statement issued by
Government Information Services concerning
outbreaks of violence in Northern Ireland, with
particular reference to South Armagh, and
welcoming statement by Merlyn Rees, MP,
Secretary of State for Northern Ireland, to
indicate intention of the British Government to
step up security measures
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